
Notes Bearing Interest

Welcome to our newsletter! We are thrilled to
share with you the latest developments in our
mission to make a positive impact in our
community and to bring our members’ superior
service.

Firstly, we would like to express our gratitude to all
of our volunteers and for the wonderful members
that we have, without you we couldn’t be as
successful.  

In the last quarter, we proudly supported a variety
of local programs and events, including the 200
Anniversary Celebration of the Erie Canal, the LHS
Inspiration Celebration, and the GSPTA Color Run
among others. We also sponsored several school
musicals and programs across the district.

th

As part of Staff Appreciation Week, we delivered
1,218 bags of chips to Lockport Schools and STA
bus garages. Additionally, LHS Passport Coupon
books were sold in our office, with proceeds
benefiting the PTSA.  

LSCFCU also attended Unity Fest with a booth and
exciting giveaways.    

As a newer, member established community
credit union, we are finding new ways to better
serve and support our Lockport Community. Thank
you for your support of our mission.

Monday - Friday
9:30 AM - 4:30 PM

Summer Hours 
began June 30th

9:30 AM - 4:30 PM
Mondays & Thursdays

9:30 AM - 2:30 PM

Normal hours resume
September 2nd

We will be closed 
Friday, July 4th

for Independence Day

We will be closed
Monday, September 1st

for Labor DayLSCFC
U

360 South Transit Street, Lockport, NY 14094
Website: www.lscfcu.org Phone: 716-433-7740

Summer 2025

Tuesdays/Wednesdays/Fridays



         $500 - $1,999.99                   0.10 %
         $2,000 - $4,999.99                0.15 %
         $5,000 - $19,999.99              0.15 %
         $20,000 and up                     0.25 %
         Share Draft Accounts         0.01%

         I.R.A. Share Accounts         0.30 %
                 

Dividends
(Annual Percentage Yield)

Quarter ending June 30, 2025
Minimum Balance Share Accounts

See the Rates page on our website for 
the most up to date information.

(Rates subject to change by your Board of Directors)

 

Worth a Grand or Two Loans
are here for the Summer!    

Up to $2,000

Offer valid until September 30  th

(Some restrictions apply)

We will be having our Annual Meeting
July 16  2025 at the South Lockport Fire Hallth

A Docu-Shred USA truck will 
be onsite to safely destroy your 
unneeded personal documents.

Per NCUA regulations, 
this event is open to members only. 

Call 716-433-7740 or email memserv@lscfcu.org 
before July 9  to let us know you’ll be there.th

If  you’re interested in being on the 
LSCFCU Board of  Directors send an 

email to tdodge@lscfcu.org to let us know. 

The office will close at 11:00AM
Doors will open at 12:00PM
Meeting starts at 12:30PM

LSCFCU 2025 Scholarship Winners

Cameron Gilson Lily Watier
Newfane High School Lockport High School 

Cameron will be attending 
Niagara University and studying

International Business & Spanish.
Camerons goal is to work with 

Federal Law Enforcement. 

Lily will be attending University 
at Buffalo as a double major in 
English & Philosophy student. 

Lily will then pursue a JD to become a
prosecuting attorney in New York State.

Congratulations Graduates!

Join us for 
Ice Cream

August 15  2025th

From 11 AM - 2 PM
at 

LSCFCU
360 South Transit Street

Lockport, NY 14094

Call the office or apply online!

We were awarded a
generous grant from 
the New York Credit
Union Foundation. 

These funds will be used 
to upgrade our server.  


